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SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT 1 OPEN HOUSE AY 2025-26 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to announce that an Open House is scheduled for 11th October 2025 (Saturday) 

from 04:30 pm to 08:00 pm. This event aims to inform you about your ward’s performance in the 

Summative Assessment 1 for Pre KG to Grade 12 for the academic year 2025-2026. 

 

Key Points: 

 
1. Answer Scripts: Parents will have the opportunity to collect their ward’s answer scripts during 

the Open House. 

 
2. Time Slots: Your ward’s class teacher will provide specific time slots for attending the Open 

House. Please ensure you adhere to the allotted time. 

 

3. Fee Clearance: We kindly remind you to clear any outstanding fees for your ward by 9th 
October 2025. 

 

We look forward to your participation and continued support in your ward's education. 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


